
Darlington Friends 
March 14, 2024 
 
Meeting opened at 1:00 pm by Helen Shields. Minutes from December 14, 2023 meeting approved.  
 
The following members were present: Ginnie Streamer; John Ruppert; Wendie Strickler; Tom Porter; 
Orlando; Carie Sadowski; Helen Shields and Cindy Scarpola. 
 
Cindy’s report- 

 Cindy explained that the library staff is overseeing the sale of books (withdrawn from the library 
shelves) on a book cart which is located near the front door. They are requesting for individuals 
to make a donation.  All proceeds will be given to the Friends. 

 Cindy spoke about the all-inclusive Friends meeting held at the Abingdon Branch on January 30. 
 Winter reading end date has been extended until March 16. 
 The library is providing up to 5 pairs of eclipse glasses for members of the community to use 

during the upcoming eclipse on April 1.   
Treasurer’s report 
 Closing balance-$6172.30 

 
Helen addressed the group about the upcoming elections and annual meeting which will be held on 
June 13, 2024.  In order to continue functioning we need volunteers to commit to some leadership roles 
namely President; Vice President; Treasurer and Secretary. Further discussion followed. 
 
Our next meeting will be on Thursday, June 13 at 1 pm at the Darlington library.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:00 pm. 
 
Respectively submitted, 
 
Helen Shields 
President 
Darlington Friends of HCPL 
 
 
 


